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Wyatt, Rosie

From: skip allan <skipallan@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:18 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Keep the Trail on the Rail. Uphold CMC 8.72

Dear Councilmembers,  As a resident adjacent to Park Ave., and Capitola homeowner for 50 years, I urge you to uphold 
Capitola law, enforce Municipal Code 8.72 and keep the Trail in the RTC corridor.  Running the trail through Capitola 
Village is madness: dangerous with two steep hills for seniors like myself.  As well, I believe the train will likely never 
happen and our historic trestle should now be used for foot and bike traffic. Using Park Ave is also dangerous..average 
vehicle speed is 
40 mph with 50-60 mph not uncommon on this race track. Please uphold the law, protect our property and lives, and 
help build  the safe, funded trail we were promised and for which I voted.  Regards,  ~Skip Allan, 
310 McCormick Ave., Capitola. 
 
 


